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CITY OF PORTLAND

September 10, 1999

Father Bouchard

15 Central Ave

Peaks Island ME  04108

RE:
Fence

CBL:
087-HH-044

Dear Father Bouchard:

It was very nice to speak with you on Thursday the 9th, your new home and chapel look wonderful.  I am glad that the rear exit is under construction, so we will be able to issue a Certificate of Occupancy.  We also spoke about the new fence that had just been installed, which needs to be adjusted so that from the edge of the traveled way 25’ back you fence should be 4’ or less in height, measured from the finish grade vertically.

Thank you again and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 874-8709.

Sincerely,

Tom Reinsborough

Code Enforcement Officer

/sap
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